
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference: KTC05/25  /  2025/147655 
 19 May 2025 
 

 
The Resident 
159 Ryde Road 
WEST PYMBLE  NSW  2073 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Lofberg Road, Pymble - Proposed raised Wombat Crossing 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to construct a raised Wombat Crossing on 
Lofberg Road, as shown on the attached Plan Lofberg/KTC/05/25. 
 
Background 
Students from Gordon West Public School cross Lofberg Road at Ryde Road to get to 
and from the school.  There is currently a pedestrian refuge on Lofberg Road which allows 
pedestrians to cross the road in 2 stages.  However, Lofberg Road is quite wide at the 
intersection, so the crossing distance for pedestrians is relatively long.  Also, vehicles 
turning left into Lofberg Road can enter at speed due to the wide entry and shallow 
turning angle. 
 
Proposed changes 
It is proposed that a raised Wombat Crossing be constructed on Lofberg Road at Ryde 
Road.  This project is currently unfunded, so if approved, there is no timeline for 
construction at this stage.  There would be no loss of on-street parking spaces if the 
Wombat Crossing was constructed. 
 
Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond:  

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 6 June 2025.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Michael Foskett                                                                                        
Team Leader Traffic                                                                             


